
The Lymphoedema Support Group of NSW 
Annual General Meeting to be held at 2.30pm 
On Saturday, April 9th 2011 
At: Aerial Function Centre,  
University of Technology Sydney,  
Building 10, Level 7 
(235 Jones St, Ultimo. Sydney)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
ABN: 35 567 399 172         

        

 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the members of The 
Lymphoedema Support Group of NSW will be held at:   

Aerial Function Centre, University of Technology Sydney. 
Building 10, Level 7 (235 Jones St, Ultimo, Sydney)  

 2.30pm on Saturday 9th April 2011.  

 Meeting for presentation to members of the President’s Report, Treasurers Report, 
Reports on Satellite Support Groups and Newsletter.  
Election of Office Bearers for 2011 -2012 and 
To conduct any other business which may be brought forward. 
 

Message from the Committee 

This past year saw a significant reduction in numbers of our committee members after 
retirement of long serving members and due to illness. Currently there are only 4 active 
committee members.  

To continue our renewal we need input, help and participation of our members. What 
improvements would you like to see in the provision of Lymphoedema services in NSW? 
What would you like to see from the Support Group? In what way could YOU help achieve 
those improvements?  

Please come to our AGM at University of Technology on 9th April 2011 and have a say. 

 

SO, WE ARE CALLING ON ALL PEOPLE AFFECTED BY LYMPHOEDEMA. 
 Consumers, carers and practitioners. Members of long standing and new. 

 
WE NEED YOU. COME JOIN OUR COMMITTEE.  VOLUNTEER TO BE ON A 

SUBCOMMITTEE.  HELP TO MAKE PROGRESS IN 2011. 

COME WITH YOUR ENTHUSIASM AND YOUR IDEAS TO JOIN WITH US TO 
PROGRESS OUR AIMS.  

Send in your committee nomination form for consideration (see over page). Don’t 
have a seconder? Don’t let that stop you! We’ll put it forward at the AGM. 

Remember, social networks are associated with improved satisfaction with life and 
with improved health. Your inclusion will benefit YOU! 


